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Electronic Loan Data Request Fields 

Summary:  In 2002, the federal bank supervisory agencies and the Conference of State Bank Supervisors 
(collectively, the agencies) implemented a voluntary standardized request for electronic loan information 
used during safety and soundness examinations.  For financial institutions that participate in this process, 
the agencies are increasing the required number of loan data fields from 5 to 30 to facilitate greater 
consistency in the data submission process.  Many financial institutions already provide the data for most of 
these fields with current submissions. 

Statement of Applicability to Institutions Under $1 Billion in Total Assets:  This Financial Institution 
Letter applies to all FDIC-supervised institutions, including community banks.   

 
Distribution: 
FDIC-Supervised Banks (Commercial and 
Savings) 
 

 
Highlights:   
 

 The Interagency Loan Data Request, or ILDR, provides a 
standard format for a financial institution to electronically 
provide loan data, facilitating greater efficiency in the 
examination process. 

 

 In addition to the required fields, many financial 
institutions using the ILDR provide the data for several of 
the 82 data fields.   

 

 To facilitate greater consistency in the data submission 
process, the agencies are requesting financial institutions 
to submit electronic loan data that includes at least 30 
specific ILDR data fields.    

 

 The ILDR’s format, layout, and data fields remain 
unchanged.   

 

 The FDIC encourages financial institutions to submit the 
electronic loan data via FDICconnect at 
https://www2.fdicconnect.gov/index.asp. 

 

 Financial institutions using the ILDR should provide the 
data for the additional required loan data fields for 
examinations starting on September 30, 2013.  

 

 

Suggested Routing: 
Chief Executive Officer 
Chief Loan Officer 
Chief Information Systems Officer 
 

Related Topics:   
Interagency Loan Data Request to Improve the 
Bank Examination Process, FDIC-PR-29-2002, 
March 11, 2002 

 

Attachment: 
Interagency Loan Data Request  

 

Contact:  
Beverlea S. Gardner, Senior Examination 
Specialist, at (202) 898-3640 or 
Bgardner@fdic.gov 
 
Mark S. Morris, Project Manager, at (703) 254-
0348 or Mmorris@fdic.gov  
 
 
 
Note: 
FDIC Financial Institution Letters (FILs) may be accessed 
from the FDIC's Web site at 
www.fdic.gov/news/news/financial/2013/index.html.  
 

To receive FILs electronically, please visit 
http://www.fdic.gov/about/subscriptions/fil.html.   
 

Paper copies may be obtained through the FDIC’s Public 
Information Center, 3501 Fairfax Drive, E-1002, Arlington, 
VA  22226 (877-275-3342 or 703-562-2200). 
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